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European Pasque Flower (Pulsatilla patens) By Cindy S.

President's Post: Dig In Together!

You cannot get through a single day without having an impact on the world

around you. What you do makes a difference, and you have to decide what kind

of difference you want to make. — Jane Goodall

 
Whether you’re out looking for a final bluebird powder day, heading to a faraway

beach with your family or peeking outside at the awakening world. April is the

month to get outside and breathe the scent of spring… and to take action for

our surroundings!   

 
Thank you to each of you for your contributions to the great success of our

March Open Meeting. The moving tale of the Amache Rose and the Japanese

internment camp from WWII in Colorado reached nearly 150 guests in our

greater community. The film shows the strength of people and plants together.

A highlight for me was Brian Vogt’s wonderful introduction and “talk-back” by

Director, Billy Kanaly. How great to have an actual Amache Rose, grown at the

DBG, on display at the check in. Tagawa Gardens will surely sell out fast this

spring as gardeners try to coax the first blooms. 

 
Thanks to the amazing efforts of our Civic Projects Task Force and Committee

Chairs, we are chock full of great ideas for getting out and celebrating Earth

Day all month long. From these ideas, each of us can find a way to take part

this month. See the article below by Vice-President Amy Mower about Earth

Day activities.

 
Each one of you makes a difference and your actions are part of why this club is

the best!

 
Happy Spring,

Cindy

Earth Day the Whole Month of April 
Put the month of April on your calendar to participate in the GCD Earth Day
Challenge! We are looking for 100% participation from our club.
 
Saturday, April 8th, 8:30 a.m-noon, Annual Aurora Clean Up on the High Line
Canal, Segment 1 — S. Havana to E. Alameda Ave.  
 
April 19, 21, 22 and 23. Denver Digs Trees tree sale volunteer day
opportunities. Contact Caroline R. for further information.  
______________________________________________________
Tuesday, April 4, Executive Committee Meeting, 9 a.m., President's Council
Meeting, 10:30 a.m.
 
Tuesday, April 11, April General Meeting, Denver Botanic Gardens, Mitchell Hall,
10:30 a.m. Social, 11 a.m. meeting. Lunch will be served.
 
Friday, April 14, Broadmoor Garden Club 2023 Open Meeting, 9:45 a.m.,
Refreshments, 10:30 a.m.  First United Methodist Church Auditorium, 420 N.
Nevada Ave, Colorado Springs. RSVP required by April 7 to
BGCOpenMeeting@gmail.com

 
Insights from the Next Generation of Farmer/Owners
 
Brianna Bosch is a fifth-generation farmer and the owner of Blossom and Branch

-  Colorado Flower Farm. Her 2-acre flower farm focuses on education and has

hosted nearly 1,000 participants for classes, bringing the community together

and closer to nature.

 
In her Statement of Purpose, Brianna attests, "I have always had a connection

to the soil, but it wasn't until my best friend passed away in 2017 that I felt the

desire to get my hands in the earth and heal through nature. This led me to

develop a style of gardening that coexists with nature rather than controlling it.

Relying on regenerative practices such as cover cropping, grazing, and

employing native plants, I came up with a method that not only allows my

garden to thrive, but also supports my ecosystem and pollinators while

providing habitat. I garden without the use of peat, any pesticides (including

organic pesticides), or fertilizers. We emphasize soil and ecosystem building the

way nature would."

 
Learn more about Blossom and Branch Farm here.

Earth Day the Whole Month of April
by Amy Mower
 
Put the month of April on your calendar to participate in the GCD Earth Day

Challenge! Our newly formed Civic Task Force is encouraging all members to get

out in the community to make the Earth a better place. Here is a list of some

Earth Day Actions that all our members could consider for 100% GCD

participation.

High Line Conservancy Clean-up, April 8, Segment 1 from Havana to

Alameda, 8:30 a.m. to noon. Click here to sign up.

Denver Digs Trees is offering tree sale volunteer day opportunities on April

19, 21, 22 and 23. Contact Caroline R. for further information. Click here
for the volunteer registration form. 
The GCD Floral Design Committee is pledging to order 75% of our floral

product from Colorado growers to reduce our carbon footprint.

Plastic Reduction Ideas. Click here for more information.

Sign up for Ridwell, a service that picks up all the thin plastic that we can’t

recycle, batteries, light bulbs and batteries. For further information Click

here.

You can come up with your own idea and it can be on any day! For further

information email Amy M. Please send photos and descriptions of your

participation for the May eNews.

 
Thanks to GCD Conservation, Photography, Horticulture, and Floral Design

Committees and the Civic Projects Task Force.

March Open Meeting Highlights
By Amy Mower

We had a robust turnout of over 150 guests for our March Open Meeting.

“Amache Rose,” a thoughtful documentary by Denver Botanic Films, that

highlights an important time in history was screened. Brian Vogt and Billy

Kanaly gave us a personal look into the development of the film and the magic

of finding the rose on the site of Camp Amache. Mike Bone shared one of the

propagated roses, which is maturing nicely. If you missed this meeting,

"Amache Rose" is being shown several times a day at DBG.

The Photography Committee put our new display easels to good use,

showcasing stunning photographs of winter scenes that make us grateful to live

in this beautiful state. The gorgeous flat-lay floral images brought a breath of

fresh air to the reception. The conservation exhibit, "All About Water," presented

great facts about this important topic and gave us a lot to think about.

GCD Goes to Washington, DC

GCD’s delegates Lynn D. and Lise W. arrived in Washington, DC for
the 2023 National Affairs and Legislation (NAL) conference armed with
talking points for key GCA-backed legislative requests. Who…

Read more...

 

Horticulture Terrarium Workshop

On Wednesday, March 8, 16 of us met at Veldkamp’s Flowers for a
terrarium workshop. We were treated to a tour of the facility and what
an operation it is! …

Read more...

 

Member Spotlight: Suellen White

Suellen White is a citizen of the world and a dedicated member of our
local garden club.  She joined Garden Club of Denver after a three-
year stint living in Paris. Longtime…

Read more...

 

New Denver Compost Collection Guidelines

The Garden Club of Denver Conservation Committee wants to make
sure you are aware of the new Denver compost collection guidelines
starting April 1, 2023. We assume, if you live…

Read more...

 

GCA Advocacy in Washington, DC and other
GCA Conservation News

More than 200 GCA members traveled to Washington, DC for the
National Affairs & Legislation (NAL) conference – our 40th on Capital
Hill. For all the details (speakers, legislation advocacy,…

Read more...

 

Getting to Know GCA’s Scholarship in Garden
History and Design at the Archives of
American Gardens

The Garden Club of America Scholarship in Garden History and Design
at the Archives of American Gardens promotes the study of garden
history and design. Scholars assist in cataloging The Garden Club…

Read more...

 

Broadmoor Garden Club 
 Open Meeting Invitation
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Mission: Founded on a mutual love for gardening and the natural beauty of
Colorado, the Garden Club of Denver seeks knowledge and expertise in

horticulture, conservation, floral design and photography, and shares these
ideas and skills with its members and the community.

 
Vision: Dig In Together!

GCD Board and Committees 2022-2024
 
 
Executive Committee 
President: Cindy Scott
Vice President: Amy Mower
Corresponding Secretary: Mary Talbot
Recording Secretary: Lynn Dolven
Treasurer: Sally Obregon
Director: Meg Nichols
 
President’s Council
Conservation and NAL: Stephanie Tryba and Suellen White
Membership: Debbie Davis and Amy Slothower
Floral Design: Elizabeth Weigand with Martha Veldkamp and Lisa Duke
Horticulture: Suzanne MacKenzie and Ann Ellis
Photography: Liz Walker and Liza Grant
 
Other GCD Committees
Amaryllis Bulb Sale: Leslie Liedtke and Nancy Jones
Colorado on the Road: Janet Manning and Becky Schaub
Community: Kathleen Thomas
Directory (Roster): Deborah Foy
eNews: Ann Crammond and Bar Chadwick
Flower Show: Dodie Jackson and Caroline Rassenfoss 
Garden History & Design: Holley Sanford and Sarah Alijani
GCA Awards and Founders Fund: Jane Davis and Courtney Marsters
GCA Bulletin & Communications: Nan Procknow 
History and Bylaws: Sheilagh Hudon 
Hospitality: Sarah Alijani and Tracy Zarlengo
Judging: Missy Eliot 
Nominating: Meg Nichols 
Programs: Kelly Stava with Mary Fowler and Lise Woodard 
Scholarships: Lindsay Dodge 
Visiting Gardens: Lisa Gould 
Website: Alice Hughes 
 
Denver Botanic Gardens Committees
DBG Cutting Garden: Nancy Schotters
DBG Fete Liaisons: Nina Sisk, Nancy Jones, Mary Schaefer, Missy Eliot with Cora
Wheeler
DBG Flower Arranging:  Floral Design Committee and Elizabeth Weigand
DBG Holiday Decor: Linda Zinn 
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